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Beyer, Jim R

From: Burke, Ruth A

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:47 AM

To: Beyer, Jim R

Subject: FW: Suspend the lease

 

 

Ruth Ann Burke 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

Board of Environmental Protection 

Commissioner’s Office 

 

From: Abi Morrison <acmorrison108@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 7:41 PM 

To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 

Subject: Suspend the lease 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the commissioners,  

   Thank you for making time for  the public to present testimony on the illegal lease across our public lands for the hydro 

Quebec transmission line. The law clearly requires the legislature to approve by a 2/3 vote any lease of public land. Yet 

three back room deals have been made to ramrod this boondoggle through one of our largest tracts of forested land, 

despite extensive public outcry and mobilization to fight this give away disguised as "green energy". Will you stand and 

uphold the law or bend over to accommodate the willful political elite? Many will be watching. Thank you for your 

dedication in advance. 

Abi Morrison 


